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Aloha Cares

Dear supporters of ALOHA CARES, dear All,

Time flies by and Christmas is coming soon. Thanks 

to you, we have been successful this year and have 

been able to expand our activities. The basis of our 

income is now sustained by three pillars:

A big thank you goes to Joachim von Kyaw, who has 

convinced over 100 local companies to assist ALOHA 

CARES in helping families with children in need.

This year’s Christmas campaign was again marked 

by the generosity of the Ladies Section, the strong 

participation of the men was very welcome. 

With about € 1.500  we could get gifts for all the 

children. We will use the surplus for Christmas Food-

Coupons, so families can bring fresh vegetables, fruit 

and meat to their menu.

The never-ending willingness to help keeps us going 

and for the coming year we will be able to pay children 

extra school activities such as tutoring homework and 

learning English and some sports. 

This year we payed for some children to have lunch at 

school and could also help others that could not afford 

the school uniform.

We want to inform you that ALOHA GOLF CLUB 

has given us the new date for our second Charity 

Tournament: SAVE THE DATE: 18th of April 2020. 

We are looking forward to seeing you celebrating the 

day with us.

We wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year

Cristina & Joachim / Heinz & Lilo
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